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June 3, 2021 

Dear Jonard Tool Community, 

We have discontinued the part numbers listed below (nine in total).  

We continue to make the PTX-FLA flashlight that is compatible with our entire PTX series of skus. However, moving 

forward customers must purchase the item or kit separately and add the PTX-FLA to their order (rather than purchase 

one of the below product part numbers): 

Discontinued Sku: Superseded By: 

PTX-1BFFL  PTX-1BF and PTX-FLA 

PTX-1FL  PTX-1 and PTX-FLA 

PTX-2BFFL  PTX-2BF and PTX-FLA 

PTX-2FL  PTX-2 and PTX-FLA 

PTXFL  PTX and PTX-FLA 

PTX-KIT1DHFL  PTX-KIT1DH and PTX-FLA 

PTX-KIT2DHFL  PTX-KIT2DH and PTX-FLA 

PTX-KIT1FL  PTX-KIT1 and PTX-FLA 

PTX-KIT2FL  PTX-KIT2 and PTX-FLA 

 

Thank you for your understanding and please contact me with any questions.  

Sincerely,  

Bridget 

Bridget Costigan | Product Manager   
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